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Hoorah for March! I’m sure spring will make an appearance soon. 

What a winter we’ve had, so far! Five of us made it out to Hinkson 

Slough for the fish out last month and Dave cooked up some delicious 

hotdogs on his grill. It was windy and cold, but dry. Most of us caught 

some fish.  

 

Mike Curtis of Bucking-Trout Outfitters will be speaking at our March 

meeting. His topic is Pyramid Lake: A New Era. Mike assured me it 

will turn heads! I will be tying a couple of Pyramid flies at 6:30pm, for 

those who are interested. Bring a friend! 

 

Please, join us for the Pyramid Lake Fish Out on March 16th. Ken is 

cooking up a deep pit beef BBQ lunch. I will bake a couple of pies, 

and you can bring some yummy sides.  

 

Thanks everyone, 

Amy 

 

 

 

Upcoming Fish Outs 

*March 16 - Pyramid Lake-BBQ 

*April 13 - Indian Creek 

*May 11 - Frenchman's Lake/Family Campout 

*June 15 - East Walker-Lunch BBQ 

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

                                                                                                              Five club members 

                                                                                                              braved the elements for  

                                                                                                             our February fish out 

                                                                                                              at Hinkson Slough… 

                                                                                                                   BRRR! 

                                                                                                              …although there WERE 

                                                                                                              hot dogs and Amy’s 

                                                                                                              homemade 

                                                                                                                  CHERRY PIE!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

                    
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Amy Kileen would like 

to have a women’s fly 

fishing clinic.  If any 

of you are interested, 

contact Amy.  

Amy.kileen@gmail.com 
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Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 
Fly-fle!! 

MARCH 12TH CLUB MEETING 

     We have lined up Mike Curtis from Bucking Trout 

Outfitters to talk about “Pyramid Lake: The New Era”.  

Since our fishout this month will be at Pyramid Lake, you 

don’t want to miss this presentation! 

     In addition, Amy Kileen will be tying a couple of 

Pyramid flies at 6:30, so make sure to come early for that. 

     After all this information you will gain, you will be 

ready for the fishout at Pyramid on the 16th!! 

 


